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Crawford County District Court Administrator Elected as President for the Pennsylvania Association of 

Court Management 

HARRISBURG—At a recent meeting of the Pennsylvania Association of Court Management, Crawford 

County District Court Administrator Heidi Shiderly was installed as president of the statewide 

organization. 

Shiderly was sworn in by Crawford County President Judge John F. Spataro. She will serve as president 

through May 2025, while continuing her service as district court administrator for Crawford County, a 

position she has held for eight years.  

“I am humbled to be elected to this position,” Shiderly said. “It is such an honor to be recognized by my 

peers and colleagues throughout the state.”  

Shiderly shared that she hopes to develop new ways to educate fellow court managers and 

administrators, improve job performance and hold meaningful conferences.  

“The main focus of this association is education and a central theme this year will be looking at how we, 

as court managers, can be ‘all in’ as leaders.” 

Shiderly was a law clerk in Crawford County for 12 years, serving President Judges Gordon R. Miller and 

Anthony J. Vadaro, before becoming the first deputy court administrator in October of 2010 and then 

district court administrator in March 2016.  

Established in 1989, the Pennsylvania Association of Court Management, a nonprofit, assists in providing 

education and training to advance and promote professionalism in the Pennsylvania Courts, creating 

opportunities for members to learn and grow as court professionals.  

The Pennsylvania Association of Court Management comprises court professionals who develop and 

implement effective court management techniques, policies and standards to improve the efficient and 

effective administration of justice. 
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